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THE TRILLIUM
THREAD

The Monthly Newsletter of Trillium Chiropractic

Please give a warm welcome to our 
new Office Manager, Maddie!

Maddie was born and raised in Rogers,
Minnesota. During high school Maddie was active
in tennis and enjoyed nannying. She attended
Hennepin Technical College where she earned
her Associates Degree in Business Management
in May of 2021.

Outside The Office
When Maddie is not working, she enjoys spending
her time with her close friends and family. She
enjoys live music, comedy shows, going to the
beach, crafting, and listening to her favorite
podcasts while going for jogs. Maddie lives
outside of Maple Grove with her family and her
cat Lily.

Welcoming Maddie To Trillium 
 



J U L Y  2 0 2 2  |  V O L U M E  2 1

Monday, July 25th
4PM-7PM

Stop by for a fun afternoon of lawn
games, music and food!

Chili Lime features authentic street-style
tacos with a new twist on classic flavors.
They combined unique flavors from
around the world and turned the classic
taco on its side - and of course the
Midwest favorite, the tater-tot. 

We are offering $20 bonus adjustments
on Monday, 6/25 so come on in and get
your week going with an adjustment and
dinner to follow!

Exciting News; 
2 Massage Therapists 

Joining Our Team

 

Food Truck 
At Trillium

 

 

Trillium is growing and we are thrilled
to announce the addition of 2 new
massage therapists to our team. They
will be offering Neuromuscular
Therapy, Trigger Point Therapy, Deep
Tissue, Relaxation, and prenatal
massage. In addition, there will be
available add-on options for massage
including: hot stones, cupping,
aromatherapy and CBD oils. Want to
book a massage? Call now to schedule
as our books are filling up quick! Ask
about our massage membership too.


